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May 2023 Newsletter  

 

 

In this issue:  

• May-June calendar 

• Floral blessings 

• News from Malary 

• Note from Heidy 

 

 

May-June Calendar 

Sunday, May 14 … Mother’s Day  

Monday, May 29 … Memorial Day 

Sunday, June 18 … Father’s Day 

 

 

Thanks for flowers, plants, and gardeners 

 

Many thanks to everyone who provided flowers for the altar on Easter Sunday and for 

everyone who has helped clean up and plant new flowers in our outdoors areas.  

 

News from Malary  

 Our long-time member Malary, now living in Montana, let us know that she has 

completed her cancer treatment and is now cancer-free. We join Malary in thanksgiving that this 

long journey since her cancer diagnosis in November 2021 has ended successfully! 

Letter from Heidy 

The Little Brown Church is continuing to support a young girl in Honduras named Heidy.  

We recently received a letter from her, translated by Proyecto El Refugio, the 

organization which works with her and other children.  

Her letter begins Queridos padrinos (padrinos is a Spanish word meaning both 

godparents and sponsors).  

Her letter in translation reads: 

It is a great pleasure to have this opportunity to say hello and at the same time to wish 

you many blessings from our Lord. I hope you are doing well.  



I am in the ninth grade. I am doing well at school. My scores are good. Mathematics is 

my favorite subject. I like to study hard and seriously to get high scores always. 

I am blessed with dancing skills! In the evenings I listen and follow alabanzos (Christian 

songs of praise) with my grandmother by my side.  

Thank you very much for the hope you have given me. It has brought a lot of happiness 

to my young life.  

I say goodbye with much love. 

Blessings,  

Heidy 
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